
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Construction Advisory 
 

October 17, 2019 
 

Night Operations near Evergreen and Bridlewood 
 

Activity and Location: KGL Constructors will be undertaking night shift work to pour the concrete 
deck for the new bridge located at the intersection of the SWCRR and 162 Avenue S.W. This is near the 
communities of Evergreen and Bridlewood. 
  
Site impacts and mitigation measures will include: 

• Deck pour and support equipment working in and around the area 

• An increase in noise during working hours 

• Site lighting will be oriented away from residences whenever possible 

• Low noise generators will be used and equipped with noise reducing canopies 
 
Bridge deck pours are generally done at night to meet the required temperature and evaporation 
specifications. 
 
 
 
Start Date: October 18, 2019 
 
Completion Date: November 1, 2019 
 
Other Information:  

• Seven night shifts are expected during this period  

• Depending on weather conditions, much of the activity is expected to get done during the day 
 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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